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Staff Report 
for the Board of Directors’ Meeting of December 13, 2017 
 
 
TO:  Board of Directors  
 
FROM: Chip Close, Water Operations Manager 
   Shannon Wood, Business Services Technician 
 
DATE: November 28, 2017 
  
SUBJECT: American Hill Road Waterline Extension (Christ) 

Reimbursement Agreement (Consent) 
 

OPERATIONS DEPT 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
Approval of a Reimbursement Agreement with Glenn Christ for the installation of 
approximately 2,144 lineal feet of 8-inch pipe, a Pressure Reducing Valve station, 
one fire hydrant and all appurtenances. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The District entered into a Conveyance Agreement with Glenn Christ July 27, 2016 
to extent approximately 2,144 lineal feet of 8-inch pipe, a Pressure Reducing Valve 
station and one fire hydrant from the Nevada County Juvenile Hall on highway 49 
lying along an as yet unnamed emergency egress road running southerly to and 
along American Hill Road. Construction and final inspection are complete. 
 
 
BUDGETARY IMPACT:  
Minimal costs associated with administering the reimbursement agreement. Cost 
of the pipeline installation is paid by the developer. 
 
 
cc/sw 
 
attachments: 

• Reimbursement Agreement 

Nevada Irrigation District 
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